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11/02/2025  18:38:222025/0370/P SUPPRT Tom Symes and 

Beth Noakes

We live at 79 Lawn Road. We support the application for the new side dormer. The vast majority of the houses 

on this side of Lawn Road have side dormers and the proposed dormer appears to be very well designed and 

appropriate. The new side dormer would not look at all out of place in the line of houses. We found that 

installing a dormer at our house enabled us to make good use of the attic space, providing sensible access to 

an unobtrusive, well insulated additional bedroom.
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